*
11-4/AAJVS/2005+

PUC at page 1/C

This is a copy of letter from the Superintendent of Police
(D) addressed to the Special Secretary (TW) dated 28.1.2006 in
connection with missing persons by name Shri. Sunder Raj and

another in Phathan Tikery.

The Deputy Commissioner (A) had convened a meeting in
his conference hall today i.e 30.1.2006 at 1100 hrs to discuss this
issue. Director (TW) and self, besides Superintendent of Police
(D) and Dy: Super:mtendent of Police (HQ) and Station House
Office, m%eputy Director (TH) and two Coast Guard

Officials and five villagers attended the above meeting.

It was decided that by Ariel survey will be conducted %>

Pawanhans helicopter from a considerable distance by using 2
binocular where among others Executive Secretary, AAJVS has

been asked to accompany.

Later, it has been decided that a ship with an Engine
Dinghy with the villagers and wife of the missing persons will
proceed towards North Sentinel Island tomorrow morning.
Deputy Commissioners Andamans has requested to deploy AAJVS
employee Shri. Sharfudin and Anil to accompany with them.

Submitted for approval please.

Director (JW)/

Special Secretaty (TW)




